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Water Utility Coordinating Committees  
What is a WUCC? 

‘WUCC’ is an acronym for ‘Water Utility Coordinating Committee’.  WUCCs were created by statute in 1985 (Public Act 85-
535,  “An Act Concerning a Connecticut Plan for Public Water Supply Coordination”).  They are intended to “maximize 
efficient and effective development of the state’s public water supply systems and to promote public health, safety and 
welfare.”  WUCC members are public water systems and Councils of Government.  WUCCs are split into management areas.  
There are three WUCCs in Connecticut: Western, Central Corridor, and Eastern. 

What does a WUCC do? 

WUCCs are initially charged with completing a planning document for public drinking water supply for their management 
area.  The document development has several elements: a Water Supply Assessment, Exclusive Service Area Boundary 
delineations, an Integrated Report, and an Executive Summary.  The three planning documents will also be compiled into a 
single, statewide water supply planning document. 

Does a WUCC end when this document is done? 

No.  WUCCs will continue to exist and meet regularly after the plan is completed.  The WUCCs are an important long-term 
and short-term planning tool.   Responsibilities will include:  future water supply needs, potential conflicts over future 
sources, competition for service areas, areas of growth where public water is currently not available, changing status of 
individual water systems, economic impacts on demographics, and environmental impacts on our drinking water supplies. 

How do WUCCs protect public health? 

The WUCCs will work to protect Connecticut’s most important natural resource, our public drinking water sources, and 
simultaneously ensure that a safe and adequate water supply is provided to areas that need it.  A critical planning 
component of the WUCCs will be to ensure that the land around present and future water supplies is protected (RCSA Sec. 
25-33h-1(d)(C)(ii)). 

How do I know if I am a member? 

If you represent a public water system of any classification or if you have been designated by a Council of Government, you 
are a member of a WUCC.  Where your service area, water supply 
source, or Council of Government is located will determine which 
WUCC(s) you are a member of. 

Can I get involved if I am not a member? 

Yes.  WUCC meetings are public meetings and anyone is free to 
attend.  You will be given an opportunity to speak (at a designated 
time and duration) if you wish.  

If you need additional information, please go to 
www.ct.gov/dph/wucc.  To the right is a map of the three WUCC 
management areas:  

http://www.ct.gov/dph/wucc
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